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September 23, 2016

Hello All,

The Riverside School District is proud of the education that it provides to our students. In an effort to continue
providing a quality free public education, the district needs to make sure that it is utilizing its resources for students who
reside within the boroughs of Moosic and Taylor. With this in mind, we are requesting the cooperation of our school
district staff and our residents.

If you have information regarding any students who may not be residents of our two boroughs, you may report this
information by filling out a short form at:

https://go0.gl/tzXkqy

You can leave an anonymous message and be assured that the matter will be investigated.

Thank you for your assistance!

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul M. Brennan
Riverside School District
Superintendent of Schools

@riversideviking



